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CEO of Banyule Council Simon McMillan welcoming the people with Mayor Langdon.
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Launch of One Flintoff Project.
Friday November 6 2015-11-09 at

Well Being Room Watermarc 1 Flintoff Street Greensborough .

Mayor of Banyule Councillor Craig Langdon assisted by Councillors Jenny Mulholland
(deputy mayor), Tom Melican, Mark Di Pasquale and Steven Briffa launched the One Flintoff
street project on November 6 2015.

The project consisting of three floors with a mezzanine level car park to accommodate 320
Council staff from Ivanhoe, Rosanna and Greensborough. The cost is estimated to be an
investment of $30.88m and is due to be completed by December 2016 and relocation of
staff by January 2017.
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Councillors Jenny Mulholland (deputy mayor), Tom Melican, Mayor Craig Langdon, Mark Di
Pasquale and Steven Briffa. November 6 2015.




